
From: Raffi Zack < raffLz@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 12, 2017 7:03 PM
To: PUC - Executive.Director
Subject: DG 16-852

Director Howland,

My name is Raphael Zack and I live in Hanover. I would like to voice my dissent towards the natural gas
pipeline currently being considered to be built within the Upper Valley.

Thank you for your time,
Raphael
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